
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 

STATE BOARD OF VOCATIONAL EDUCATION 

July 12, 2018 

Mr. Glenn K. Meck II 
Director 
Lebanon County Career and Technology Center 
833 Metro Drive 
Lebanon,PA 17042 

Dear Mr. Meck: 

I am please to inform you that the State Board for Vocational Education (Board) on July 12, 
2018, voted to grant Lebanon County Career and Technology Center (LCCTC) fu]l accreditation for 
a four-year period ending July 12, 2022. This action removes LCCTC from the one-year 
probationary accreditation status granted to the institution by the Board on July 13, 2017. 

The Board determined that the actions taken by LCCTC during the probationary period 
satisfied the corrective actions necessary to meet the Accreditation Guidelines for Pennsylvania 
Public Postsecondary Vocational Education as they pertain to involvement with the community and 
methods for monitoring and tracking student learning. 

Please contact me at (717) 787-3787 with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Molchanow 
Executive Director · 

Enclosure 

cc: Thomas Howell, Esq. 
Deputy General Counsel, Governor's Office of General Counsel 

Matthew Stem 
Deputy Secretary, Elementary and Secondary Education 

Dr. Lee Burket 
Director, Bureau of Career and Technical Education 

Beth Marshall 
Career and Technical Education Advisor, Bureau of Career and Technical Education 

First Floor, 333 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17126-0333 
Telephone (717) 787-3787 • TTY (717) 783-8445 • FAX (717) 787-7306 




